October 9, 2007 B .

Washington Utilities Transportation Commission e
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr., SW Cln L o
PO Box 47250 ST e
Attention Consumer Affairs

Olympia, Washington 98504

Re; Harrison Ray Tariff Increase Docket #071771

Commission:

I am writing to request denial of the current temporary rate increase by the Harrison Ray
Water Company (Burbank operation) as it will greatly impact my financial status being
on a fixed income.

Along with such an increase I have been financially impacted with an electrical utility
mcrease this 2007 year. Together this increase (17 and 36% respectively) far exceeds my
income increases.

Please, again deny this rate proposal.

Thank You.

Namj:___@é[uj{ Printed Name AV\O\ B @6;’8 z



